VvistarRa #FlyTheNewFeeling

Fly the new feeling

COVID-19 UPDATE

MAKE CHANGES
TO YOUR BOOKINGS!

#FlyingFeelsSafeAgain

Dear Vistara Partner,

In light of the growing cases of COVID-19, we are offering increased flexibility and
convenience to customers who have booked with us. We are offering one
complimentary date change up to 2 hours prior to departure to all the customers
who have made domestic flight bookings till 30-June-21, for travel till 30-June-21.
Fare difference, if any, will be chargeable. The same is applicable only on domestic
routes and for all cabin classes.

For Group and Series travel booking made till 30-June-21, customers will be
allowed one complimentary date change wherein the credit shell amount as well
as travel must be completed by 31-December-21.

We are continuing to take all necessary precautions on board to ensure
flying feels safe again.
We look forward to your support, always.

Sincerely,
Team Vistara
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